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Year End Report 
 
 
Over this year, we were able to post many highlights of LMGC activities on the GCA 
website and in the GCA publication: 
 
GCA Online 
Nov 2024  GCA Connect    Hoffman workshop and exhibit 
 
Jan 2025  GCA Zone XI Latest News   Hoffman workshop and exhibit 
 
Feb 2025  GCA Zone XI Latest News  Floral Design with Robin Ross  
 
May 2025  GCA Zone XI Photo Gallery Minnetonka Center for the Arts,  
         Wildlife Meeting 
 
GCA Print 
Spring 2025   GCA Bulletin / NewsWorthy Hoffman workshop and exhibit 
 
 
LMGC Communications 
- Garlic Mustard Pull 
- GCA June eNews Photo Gallery call to all members to submit June photos 
- Como Conservatory Invite from St Paul GC 
- Long Lake Waters Assoc Event invite 
 
 
I want to thank Anne Kaufman for being a terrific resource for photos and for writing up 
the Hoffman workshop and exhibit paragraph.  
 
I would advise that we continue to ask Chairs to write an outline of what they would 
like to share and then the Communications Chair can edit and format for the 
appropriate outlets. And taking photos at all meetings is a helpful resource for future 
communication highlights. 


